From: Naomi Lounsbury

To: HRULES Exhibits
Subject: HB 4167
Date: Thursday, February 20, 2020 12:34:33 PM

To whom it may concern:
I am a resident of Douglas County. | am strongly opposed to HB 4167.

Its ramifications on manufacturing and transportation will have a huge economic impact on
rural communities like mine.

Please refer this issue to the people by putting it on the ballot for us to vote on in Novemeber.

Sincerely,
Naomi Lounsbury
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